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Good afternoon,
 
EN070009: Application by H2 Teesside Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent
for the H2Teesside Project
 
We represent the following interested parties in respect of H2 Teesside Limited’s (the “Applicant”)
application for an Order granting Development Consent for the H2Teesside project:

Northern Gas Processing Ltd (20049396);
Teesside Gas and Liquids Processing (20049393); and
Teesside Gas Processing Plant Ltd (20049397).

 
Together, the “NSMP Entities”.
 
We are writing in accordance with examination deadline 5, to notify the Planning Inspectorate that we
wish to attend Issue Specific Hearing 4 regarding the Development Consent Order on Wednesday 15
January 2025 (“ISH4”) on behalf of the NSMP Entities. We wish to attend the hearing virtually, via MS
Teams.
 
We note the examining authority’s indication that it would be helpful for the NSMP Entities to attend
both the Compulsory Acquisition Hearing 2 (“CAH2”) on 13 January and ISH4. The NSMP Entities
have filed a suite of preferred protective provisions which would (along with a small number of DCO
Requirements) address their concerns in respect of the Project. We understand that the Applicant will
be submitting proposed protective provisions which are aligned with the suite filed by the NSMP
Entities, which the NSMP Entities will review once received. As such, the NSMP Entities anticipate
they will have limited submissions to make to the examining authority and suggest it would be most
efficient to provide those submissions at one hearing only. The NSMP Entities consider their interests
are most appropriately addressed at ISH4, and therefore do not propose to attend CAH2.
 
We wish to address agenda item 3 ‘Articles and Schedules of the draft DCO’, in respect of protective
provisions sought by the NSMP Entities. The NSMP Entities will refer primarily to the following
documents:

Relevant representations on the change application (RR-044, RR-045, RR-046);
Written representations (REP2-106, REP2-108, REP2-089).

 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Kind regards
Anna
 
Anna Brenstrum
Senior Solicitor | Planning & Environment Group
Shepherd and Wedderburn LLP
M: 
T 
shepwedd.com
Admitted in New Zealand
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